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BY E-MAIL February 6, 2017
File No.: 129002.1010

City of London

300 Dufferin Avenue
London, Ontario

PO BOX 5035

N6A 419

Attention: Mr. John Fleming, Managing Director,
Planning and City Planner

Dear Mr. Fleming;:
Re:  Staff Report - The London Plan - Appeal to the Ontario Municipal Board

We are counsel to York Developments and its various affiliated entities. On
January 19, 2017, we filed a total of ten (10) Notices of Appeal with respect to various
portions of The London Plan. Nine (9) out of the ten Notices of Appeal are site-
specific in nature (each a “Site-Specific Appeal”). Each Site-Specific Appeal contains
a list of policies, maps and tables of The London Plan being appealed as a result of
site-specific concerns, as well as an attached “Table 1” that lists additional policies,
maps and tables being appealed as a result of more general concerns.

We have reviewed the Staff Report, entitled “The London Plan - Appeal to
the Ontario Municipal Board”, that will be considered by the Planning and
Environment Committee on February 6, 2017 (the “Staff Report”). Appendix A to
the Staff Report provides a summary chart of the appeals to The London Plan. Based
on our review of Appendix A, the “Policies/Issues under Appeal” column does not
include the additional policies, maps and tables listed in “Table 1” to each Site-
Specific Appeal. Accordingly, we ask that staff revise Appendix A to fully and
accurately reflect the portions of The London Plan under appeal by each Site-Specific
Appeal. Please note that there are some variations in “Table 1” to each Site-Specific
Appeal.
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Please contact the undersigned if you have any questions. Thank you for

your attention to this matter.
Yours very truly,
A
N

James W. Harbell

JWH/ mb
cC. Cathy Saunders, City Clerk
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